ATTACHMENT 4

TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL

NEIGHBORHOOD SURVEY FORM
May 26, 2004

Dear Resident:

The Town has received a request to consider installing four-way stop signs at the intersection of Greenwood Road
and Sandy Creek Trail/Old Mill Road. Currently, traffic on Sandy Creek Trail/Old Mill Road must stop and traffic
on Greenwood Road can proceed without stopping. The request involves the installation of additional stop signs on
Greenwood Road. Please refer to the attached Site Map.

We are interested in receiving your comments and suggestions before recommending any action on this matter.

Please fill out this survey form and return it to us in the attached envelope by June 14, 2004.

Yes, I support the installation stop signs on Greenwood Road at Sandy Creek Trail/Old Mill
Road.

No, I do not support the installation of stop signs on Greenwood Road at Sandy Creek
Trail/Old Mill Road.

No preference.

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS/ALTERNATIVE SUGGESTIONS:

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 968-2833.

Thank you for your attention.
Your Name and Address (OPTIONAL)

Sincerely,

.

Kumar Neppalli
Traffic Engineer
Town of Chapel Hill

306 N. Columbua Street, Chapel Hill, NC 27516  (919) 968-2700
manager@town.ci.chapel-hill nc.us FAX (919) 967-8406 GTE Exchange (919) 682-8636




